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SIOUX CITY POLICE ARE INVESTIGATING AN ARMED ROBBERY THAT OCCURRED
TUESDAY NIGHT AT TACO JOHN'S.

AUTHORITIES SAY THE CRIME HAPPENED AT THE SINGING HILLS LOCATION AROUND
11 O'CLOCK.

WITNESSES SAY TWO MEN WALKED UP TO THE DRIVE-UP WINDOW, DISPLAYED A
GUN AND DEMANDED CASH.

THEY GRABBED AN UNDISCLOSED AMOUNT OF MONEY AND FLED THE SCENE.

SUSPECTS ARE DESCRIBED AS TWO BLACK MALES, MID-20S AND WEARING HOODIES.

IF YOU HAVE ANY INFORMATION REGARDING THIS CRIME, PLEASE CALL 258-TIPS.




